
 

 

 

 

 

 
June 21, 2016 

 

Jenny Wright 

Human Rights Defense Center/Prison Legal News 

Via Electronic Mail 

 

Re: Public Records Request dated April 7, 2016 

 

This is a response to your request dated April 7 for a “copy of the recent audit report of Worcester County 

House of Correction.” 

 

Response: 

 

Attached is a copy of the most recent inspection report, dated March 10, 2015 

 

If you wish to challenge this response, you may appeal to the Supervisor of Records following the 

procedure set forth in 950 CMR 32.08, a copy of which is enclosed. 

 

There is no cost for the production of these files.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Zoback 

Interim Communications Director 

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 

Department of Public Health 
250 Washington Street 

Boston, MA 02125 
 

CHARLES D. BAKER 
Governor 

KARYN E. POLITO 
Lieutenant Governor 

MARYLOU SUDDERS 
Secretary 

MONICA BHAREL, MD, MPH 
Commissioner 

 
Tel: 617-740-2600 

www.mass.gov/dph/rvrs 

 


